Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting
September 11, 1985

Present: Tom Davis, Peter Moore, Philip Dwight and Egon 211 -
Oglu.

The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M, Mr. Ali-0Oglu requested that the
Selectmen abate part of the interest that was due on taxes owed
for 1992, 1993, and 1994.

After discussion the Selectmen voted not to grant such an
abatement.

The minutes of the meeting of August 24 were approved,

Selectmen signed an Intent to Cut for Mr. Valeriani, and a T.A.N.
note for $250,000.

The Selectmen discussed the building permit issued as a result of
the variance granted by the Z.B.A. for the placement of a
manufactured home on a lot on Grove Street. All parties are to
be notified that the conditions required by the variance must be
strictly adhered to.

The Selectmen agreed to postpone any discussion about the use of
the B.0.C.A, code in Antrim until a later date.

The letter from Bennington relative to an agreement on issues
still open on the Landfill closure was reviewed. It was voted
that the terms outlined were acceptable and the Town's Attorney
would bhe asked to draft the final agreement.

A letter to commercial haulers using the A.R.T.5. is to sent
reminding them that they must follow the ordinance about
recycling.

It was agreed that the Town will use inventory forms in 1996.

A proposal for a payment plan on back taxes was approved on
property at Map 9 Lot 278.

A schedule of Selectmen's Meetings was agreed to for September
and October as follows: September 25, October 2, 16 and 30.

Brian Brown will be requested to attend September 25th meeting to
discuss the School Crossing situation at West and School Street.

The letter from a property owner on Turner Hill Road was
discussed. The legality of their suggestions about handling
Intents to Cut will be checked. Bob Varnum will be asked to
check the Road to see what repairs can be done.

The meeting adjourned at 9 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, Philip Dwight



